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13" September
Dear Parents,

Half term Topic

Our new topic for this half term is ‘Muck, Mess and Mixtures’ and as the title suggests, we are
certainly going to get messy! The unit is based on the book series, Winnie the Witch, which the
children are reading in class. Oak will be creating lots of lovely art work and conducting some
super science experiments too!

On Thursday, we will be having a ‘Messy afternoon’ children will be experimenting with the
textures, smells and colours of a range of materials including washing up liquid, shaving foam,
paint and milk.

For this, could you provide your child with an old tshirt to wear under their art shirt during the
afternoon in case of any spillages.

If your child has any allergies or you would like further information about what materials are
included during the afternoon, please come and speak to Miss Walton.

Yours sincerely

Loalto

Miss Walton

Class Teacher
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